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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

June 14, 2017

MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARKA. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the herein letter dated 31 May 2017 of Regional Director Melvin B. Navarro of
National Capital Region (NCR) requesting for the approval on the Modification of hereunder
stated project for Regional Office based on FY 2017 General Appropriation Act (GAA).

Project Description Phyéical Target / Cost

As per GAA l As Modified Original Modified
UACS # 165003015200119

MFO 1 — National Road Network | MFO 1 — National Road Network - 2.68
Services - Network Services - Network Development lane-km
Development - Improvement/ - Improvement/ Widening of
Widening of National Roads — National Roads — Tertiary : Unit Cost (P000) Unit Cost
Tertiary : Road Widening - Proposed Widening of Fort
Fort Bonifacio-Nichols Field Bonifacio-Nichols Field Road £170.90M/
Rd (Lawton Avenue Widening | (Lawton Avenue) Project Phase | 5 lane-km

- Phase I, Taguig City)
(Road Widening)

I, Revised Plan Taguig City

/| (Road Widening)

Allocation Cost

P458.0M

Estimated Cost

£458.0M

Reason/s for Modification

e The modification is sought in order to identify/correct the actual physical target based on the approved
plans and final Detailed Engineering Design by the TCGI, the consultant commissioned by BCDA to

conduct preliminary detailed engineering.

e The unit cost per lane-km of the project is justifiable it includes the construction of underground conduits
for utilities and underground electrical facilities since BCDA is now adapting that all aerial utilities will be

installed underground.

)

Finding the herein request for modification in order, it is respectfully recommended to the
Secretary for his consideration and approval.

Senior Undersecretary ——
¢r-In-Charge

2.4 aap/AVS/ERP/RSM

Note :

Department of Public Works and Highways
fice of the Secretary

N

WIN7F05030

Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral.

Copies of the approved project modification requests will be forwarded to the office of



